
From: John Paul Lewicke  
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 10:48 PM 
To: Rachel Zsembery  
Cc: Annie LaCourt; Laura Wiener  
Subject: Withdrawing Article 34 
 
 
Hi Rachel, 
 
I’ve been discussing with Annie and with Laura, and we’ve collectively decided that we 
would like to ask the Redevelopment Board to recommend no action for Article 34. We 
are planning to do some thorough public outreach later this year and file a new warrant 
article for the 2025 Town Meeting. We very much appreciate the thoughtful comments 
and suggestions from you and the rest of the Redevelopment Board, and are confident 
that taking the time to get all the details right and to receive more feedback will make 
this an even stronger proposal.  
 
I would love to reach back out in the late summer or early fall to discuss next steps.  
Thanks again for your help and consideration, 
 
JP 


